News in Brief

Grade point requirements for prospective Tau Beta Pi pledges have been set by the membership at 3.00 for eighth termers, 3.10 for seventh, 3.30 for sixth, and 3.60 for fifth termers. Those meeting these qualifications will be notified before March 24.

Having served its purpose, the SAM photo service was discontinued this week. "We are pleased to have served graduating Techawks." Frank Curtis, photo service chief for SAM, declared, "and we will be on the lookout for further chances to be useful."

The HIT Music clubs will present their annual spring concert at the Studebaker theater, Sunday, April 23, at 3:30 p.m. Members of the band, orchestra and glee club vill participate in an interesting program of classical and popular music.

Mentor Williams, associate professor of the language and literature department, will be guest speaker at a meeting of the BE club Tuesday at 1 p.m. in room 108MC. The topic will be "Logic and Business Letter Writing." The club urges all to attend, especially graduating seniors.

Next Thursday, at 1 p.m., the Israel club will present its second lecture and discussion in a series of six in 101MC. Rabbi Bernard Wechsberg of Congregation Habonim-Jewish Center will speak on "Jewish Immigration to America in the Nineteenth Century."

Questions to be covered during the discussion will be: what motivated the immigrations, whence the immigrants come, their reception in America, the socio-economic pattern that they developed and their contribution to the American scene.

Having recovered from his recent illusers, Father Thomas McDonough will return to his duties as chaplain of the Newman club. Customarily a frequent speaker, this will be his first appearance this semester. Everyone is invited to hear his lecture entitled "The Mass-a Survivor of Medieval Culture." The lecture will be held Wednesday in 302M at 5:10 p.m.

This afternoon at 1 p.m. one may travel through Brazil, Argentina and Uraguay. Color movies of South America by Professor H. L. Johnson of Northwestern university will be shown today in the NSU auditorium. Admission is free. These movies are sponsored by the Spanish class through Senora Bascom.

Heavy schedule planned for Junior Week

Interest in Junior Week-Open House exhibits is increasing considerably as the questionnaires sent to the departments are being returned. Any organization or club which wishes to put on an exhibit and has not yet contacted the Open House committee should get in touch with George Aravosis, Open House chairman, Box 197, campus post office. Aravosis warned that exhibits pertaining to religious, racial or political subjects will not be allowed.

The Junior Week central committee, meanwhile, released a tentative schedule of activities. Included in this year's program will be a pinochle and bridge tournament, a senior-faculty softball game and a two-act play by Campus Players. Among the returning attractions are the crowning of Man and Woman of the Year, the turtle race, interfraternity sing, track meet and pageants, and the barber-shop quartet contest. The Junior prom, the baby and photo contests, and concerts by the band and orchestra are other regulars which will again be featured this

Course "drop" deadline nears

The Registrar's office reminded students this week that the last day to withdraw from courses with a grade of "WP" is Wednesday, March 22.

Classified Ads

LOST: Text book, "Administrative Law," by Walter Gellhorn. Return to Ira Rakley, VI. 2-8734.

FOUND—Light grey overcoat, taken in error in South Union Lounge. Call Mr. Parduhn's office, Ext. 515.

GOOD BUY IN HOUSING—Two flat for \$9000. 4 and 5 rooms. Quiet study room in attic. Large yard. 20 minutes from school on State or Wentworth cars. Phone owner—ENglewood 4-5721.

LOST—Pair brown leather fur-lined gloves. Reward. Please return Elaine Krause. EUclid 6-8649.

FOR SALE—9 x 20 green Clearflax rug with Ozite pad. Used one year. Cleaned and in perfect condition. TRiangle 4-4904 evenings.

WANTED—old (1925-40) electric trains, 0 gauge, Lionel, Amer. Flyer, Ives, in any condition. Don't let old ones rust away in basement or attic. Drop list of stuff and price wanted in Tech News office.

WANTED

STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE

GREYHOUND LINES has opening for ambitious student for representation on campus on part-time basis. Student interested in sales, advertising, or transportation preferred. Excellent opportunity. No investment! If interested call Mr. Enyart or Mr. Holderby — Monday thru Friday—9 to 5.

FINANCIAL 6-0384

GREYHOUND

105 West Madison

Chicago

